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Damon, Jessica

From: jane trusty <jane.p.trusty@gmail.com>

Sent: Sunday, February 02, 2020 10:52 AM

To: DEP, SilverMapleWind; Jack Plimpton; jane trusty

Subject: Silver Maple Wind Project Comments, Attn. Jessica Damon

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 

attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Attention Jessica Damon:  

   

My family and I own property on Mountainy Pond and are strongly opposed to the Silver Maple Wind project.  My family 

has been enjoying the pristine ponds, hills and woods in this area since the 1920's.  You may have heard from some of 

the other owners on Mountainy Pond.  We have purposely and diligently protected our property from development and 

pollution for almost 100 years.  Please put our 20+ member Plimpton/Trusty clan on your list of those strongly opposed 

to this project.  Attached are letters from two of my brothers, followed by the comment form. 

 

Jane Trusty 

PO Box 1241 

E. Holden, ME 04429 

jane.p.trusty@gmail.com 

 

Attention Jessica Damon: 

 

I am in favor of wind power, but not willy-nilly development of it. 

 

Onesy-twosy small wind farms have problems with energy storage, transmission and potential environmental impacts, 

not to mention viewsite selection / public resistance (NIMBY), that make them impractical, uneconomic, and ultimately 

only of benefit to the developer who reaps the tax benefits.  Instead, Massachusetts and others, have set forth policies 

to develop utility-scale projects, which even the powerful opponents of Cape Wind (such as the Kennedys and Koch 

brothers) now support.  SEE: http://membership.awordaboutwind.com/blog/what-happened-to-us-offshore-project-

cape-wind 

 

Bottom line, the Silver Maple project is a half-baked plan, sited in an area that is inappropriate for economical wind 

farms, and of only limited benefit despite irreversible damage.  We need the state to step up and develop a coherent 

plan, including infrastructure investments, and zoning rules, etc.    

 

Why ruin places like Mountainy Pond in a helter-skelter fashion? 

 

Best regards,  

Jack Plimpton 

C: +1 508.783.1811 

 

Attention Jessica Damon: 

  

These are tax driven projects.  The clean energy ends up being for use in Boston, not 

benefitting Maine. 
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There is extensively researched opposition info for those who need it (there was a 

large project for Monhegan Island that got put on hold).  I will get updated links and 

send along. 

Having previously been a significant investor in distressed turbine manufacturers and 

distressed alternative energy projects I can state that NO wind project takes into 

account the cost of (1) the conventional power generation plant infrastructure needed 

to make the grid reliable, and (2) the grid infrastructure needed to use and transmit 

wind power.  Check the spot prices for wind, it frequently goes NEGATIVE.  I could go 

on ad nauseum . . .  

Frank S Plimpton 

fp@fplimpton.com  

 
 


